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RICHMOND THIS WEEK 

• On Sunday, Morning Prayer at Holy Trinity (9 am) & St John’s (11 

am)  

• On Wednesday, Evening Prayer at St Mark’s (7 pm) 

Among those we uphold in prayer: Allen, Brian, Cecil, Cole, Connie, 
Doris, Ernie, Frankie, Freda, George, Græme, Helen, Joyce, Lawrence, 
Lynn, Marg, Melba, Marilyn, Michelle, Nadine, Nellie, Nicole, Peggy, 
Phyllis, Ronald, Shawn, Steven, Trina, Wendell 
To add/delete a name to the parish prayer list, speak to Pat Margison 
(328-8146). 
 
Whom do you know in hospital? There’s a convenient way to get a 
cheery greeting to the hospitalized. The hospital delivers it. Parishioners 
receiving these notes have mentioned how important they are. Check 
out: https://horizonnb.ca/patients-visitors/send-a-message-to-a-patient/  
 
Have you checked the parish’s Facebook page lately? (16) The Anglican Parish 

of Richmond, Diocese of Fredericton | Facebook There’s a stream of good material 
on Camp Brookwood. 
 
On Wednesday (12 July) Carolyn McBride Steeves will be interred at St 
Mark’s, 6:30, followed by Evening Prayer. (St Mark’s and its cemetery are 
on land given by Carolyn’s McBride grandparents.) 
 
Next Wednesday (12 July) the leader at Evening Prayer at St Mark’s will be 
Chris Hayes, 7 pm. Marjorie Burtt Lyons will return to the parish as 
minister of music. 
 
Summer flowers always adorn Sunday worship at Holy Trinity. Note the 
photo of goatsbeard with beautifully-shaded roses. 
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Please continue to remember the Food Bank when you shop. At the 
moment they are looking especially for breakfast cereals, soups and 
crackers. 
 
Sanctuary House in Woodstock is also in need of food support. See the 
Richmond parish facebook page. The Richmond Compassion Fund has also 
made a donation. 
 
The General Synod of the Anglican Church of Canada has adjourned for 
two years. A proposal to continue a primate’s term of office for a short 
period if it would prevent a vacancy arising before the holding of the next 
General Synod was defeated (twice), both times by a couple of votes in the 
order of bishops. Linda Nicholls, the devoted and energetic current Primate, 
has expressed disappointment and is considering her position. 
 
From 10-13 August the NB Christian Ashram will convene at Brown’s Flats, 
a lovely summer community on the lower St John River. See www.nbca.ca 
or speak to Cindy Derksen. Bible teacher for the gathering will be 
Archdeacon Hodge. 
 

Surplus Bibles or New Testaments? If you have a copy of the Bible that 
is surplus to your needs, please bring it to church and donate it to the 
Compassion Fund. It will help meet the demand for scriptures among the 
newcomers to Canada arriving in this area.  
 

RICHMOND NEXT WEEK 

• On Sunday, parish Morning Prayer at Holy Trinity (10 am) 

• On Wednesday, Evening Prayer at St Mark’s (7 pm) 

http://www.nbca.ca/

